
Welcome to [School Name]! 

Dear [Family Name], 

We are thrilled to welcome you and your child to the [School Name] family for the upcoming 

school year! We are excited for the opportunities that lie ahead and look forward to partnering 

with you in your child's education. 

At [School Name], we strive to create a nurturing and stimulating environment where every child 

can grow intellectually, socially, and emotionally. Our dedicated staff is committed to providing 

quality educational experiences that inspire a love for learning. 

Please mark your calendar for our New Family Orientation on [Date] at [Time]. This is a 

wonderful opportunity for you to meet teachers, staff, and other families, and to learn more about 

the programs and resources available to you. 

In the meantime, feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need assistance as you 

prepare for the school year. We are here to help! 

Once again, welcome to [School Name]! We can't wait to see you and your child on the first day 

of school! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


